12/19/16

Hello Winter!

Yes, we are freezing too! Can't wait for our "heat wave" later this week!

This is a good time to remind everyone to take care of you! Be sure to dress for the weather and ensure/confirm plans before you go outside.

If NICIL closes or is delayed in opening, we will post it on Facebook as well as our website. You are always welcome to call ahead to ensure an event is still taking place in this cold, cold weather! Bright news, December 26 starts the change in being more light than dark. It may be a few seconds, but seconds turn into minutes, which turn into hours!

We are working to complete our spring class catalog. Wait till you see this! The classes you have asked for are scheduled, many fun events, and even some new Clubs will be starting, much to look forward to in the New Year!

Looking for a last minute gift? Consider a memorial gift for a loved one by donating to NICIL in their honor. Call our Executive Director, Michele Miller for details.

As always we look for any opportunity to wish you the very best holiday!

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year from the NICIL team!